From: Tani Arness

To: Brauer, Alan, PED

Cc: Chavez, Corina, PED; Daniel Hill
Subject: [EXTERNAL] CCCS Building Use

Date: Tuesday, October 17, 2023 11:49:23 AM

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.

Commissioner Brauer,

CCCS would like to address the Building Use question that is currently scheduled to be
reported at the PEC Meeting this Friday October 20, 2023.

CCCS is providing
educational services, including the delivery of instruction, at the following location(s):
Cesar Chavez Community School 1325 Palomas Dr. SE, Albuquerque, NM 87108

CCCS is utilizing every classroom space for instruction. Teachers are teaching from their
assigned classrooms, and students have schedules that include daily on and off-campus access
to teachers and classes.

In addition, CCCS is utilizing all offices and common spaces to provide wrap-around services,
school activities, and supports.

The school is in compliance with all applicable statutes and regulations, and is not aware of
any violation of law, policy, or the school’s charter.

Thank you,
Tani Arness (she her)
Principal/Executive Director, Cesar Chavez Community School

1325 Palomas SE, Albuquerque, NM 87108
Cell phone: 505-750-0157; www.cesarchavezcharter.net

“Si Se Puede!” “Yes It Can Be Done!”
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